
   

 

   

 

 
South Parks Road 

Torquay 

TQ2 8JE 

 

Telephone 01803 326330 

 

10th December 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As we approach the end of another school term, I hope that all of you are looking 

forward to a peaceful Christmas with family and friends. 

 

I can confirm the school term will finish at 12pm on Friday 20th December 2024.  

Students will still be able to have their Friday Brunch as normal.   

 

We will be running target setting meetings on Friday 10th January.  Tutors will be in 

touch the first week we return to arrange an appointment. 

 

The new term will commence on Monday 6th January 2025.   

 

Once again, I would like to wish you a relaxing and peaceful break.  We look forward 

to seeing you in January. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Steven Hulme, Headteacher 

Lodestar Academy 


